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Dear Colleagues,

This issue is the second one in the new format of TSOG magazine. As you know we have changed the language to English and the 
publisher of the journal.

In this issue we are making a change in the editor of TSOG journal i want to thank my friend Prof. Dr. Hulusi Zeyneloğlu for his 
contribution to our journal for more than 10 years. He made great success in the journal. I am sure that Assoc. Prof. Eray Çalışkan is 
going to increase the success of the journal.

I am hoping that in the second term of our executive board and my presidency, our journal is going to be accepted by Pubmed and 
the scientific value of our journal is well known by all national and international writers.

Dear friends i want to share our motto “We are working and producing and not only talking”.

I want to remind you that 13th TSOG Congress is going to be in Antalya Belek Kaya Palazzo Hotel between 11 to 15 May 2015. 
Please note the dates to your schedule and try to find sponsor for the congree because it is the biggest and best congress in Turkey in 
Obs and Gyne. In the regards of scientific and social events.

I wish to all of you a happy, successful and healthy life and waiting for your papers to our journal.

 

Prof. Dr. S. Cansun Demir

President of TSOG
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